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Ref.: JWG/RP/sh 
 
Brussels, 26 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
I am writing to send solidarity greetings for your coordinated strike against the AIOP 
private hospital employers’ organization tomorrow (27 September).  
 
It is appalling that this organization refuses to negotiate with your federations and instead 
works with an unrepresentative trade union and provides poor pay and conditions to 
health workers.  
  
EPSU also supports your actions to put pressure on the regional health authorities that 
funds AIOP hospitals. They should use their influence to end the social dumping 
practiced by AIOP and ensure that their procurement processes support legitimate 
collective bargaining and decent pay and conditions for health workers in the private 
sector.  
  
Success to your strike action and mobilisations and please keep us informed of the 
outcome.  
  
In solidarity 
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